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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



23rd April 2019

     POLLING DAY SCHOOL CLOSURE – THURSDAY 2nd MAY 2019 and THURSDAY 23rd MAY 2019.
Dear Parents and Carers

We have again been chosen as a designated polling station for the upcoming General Elections on Thursday 2nd May and Thursday 23rd May, whilst we would normally try our hardest to stay open, on both of these occasions we feel that we need to close the school.  The importance of both elections means that there will be a much higher number of people having access to the school site which generates other risk factors.   The health and safety of your children is always at the forefront of every decision that we make, I understand that this will cause some inconvenience to families and I can only apologise for this.

The government does allow schools to close when they are polling stations if the school feels that it prudent to do so.  Again I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you on both of these dates.  

If you have any questions then please get in touch with school.

Assuring you of our best intentions at all times.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher 
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